
 
To: All OSSTF members 
  
Re: Negotiations update  
 
Date: July 23, 2015 
 
The Executive and Table Team met yesterday to discuss next steps in the negotiations process. 
 
We understand there are many questions and we have secured a membership meeting date of 
TUESDAY, JULY 28th @ 4pm in TH 325.  
 
Doors open at 3:45pm with light refreshments provided. 
 
We are in the process of compiling an FAQ document which we hope to be able to circulate before 
Tuesday’s meeting. 
 
Please note that all communications from this point forward must be approved by Provincial Office 
before they are released so, a short time delay is to be expected. 
 
If you have NOT already supplied a personal email address, or a cell phone number, in order for us to 
send future Union communications to you, please do so ASAP by responding to this email. 
 
If you have any questions please direct them to Debi Rideout and Norm Westbury. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Debi Rideout, Chief Negotiator 
Norm Westbury, President 
 
 


